Dartmouth Board of Assessors

Minutes
October 7, 2013

The Board of Assessors held its’ regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, October 7, 2013 in Room 213,
In attendance were Robert Michaud, Chairman, John Furtado and Richard Gonsalves.
Absent was Kevin Santos.

The meeting opened at 9:30 A.M.
The board reviewed the outstanding voucher and approved the following:

WB Mason $16.36
Bristo! County Print Shop $59.25
Paul Bergman $2400.00
Susan Pierce $31.64
WB Mason $63.71
Commonwealth of MA $50.00
Gino Martinelli $980.00

Richard went over the Preliminary Tax Notice that has been prepared and will be posted for property
owners who reside out of town. It notes that the Town of Dartmouth has received certification for the
Fiscal 2014 Revaluation and that proposed assessment will be available for public view at the
Southworth Library,

Motor Vehicle Commitment FY/2011 S 133.75
Motor Vehicle Commitment FY/2013 $116,216.80

Chapter 61A applications were reviewed and approved.

The board reviewed and approved the Bristol County Assessment for FY/2014,

With no further business to discuss the meeting was closed at 10:15 A.M. 9
The next scheduled meeting will be held on October21, 2013 at 9:30 A.M. oo =0
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Transcribed by: Susan M. Pierce



